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VIA ELECTRONIC AND U.S. MAIL 

 

June 11, 2018 

 

 

Mr. Robert Stein Chairman 

The Connecticut Siting Council 

Ten Franklin Square 

New Britain, CT 06051 

 

 

Re: EM-UI-062-160620e– The United Illuminating Company notice of intent to modify an 

existing energy facility located at 210 Skiff Street, Hamden, Connecticut – Request for 

Extension 
 

Dear Chairman Stein: 

 

The United Illuminating Company (“UI”) submits this Request for Extension pursuant to 

Condition 5 of the Connecticut Siting Council’s (“Council”) June 12, 2016 Acknowledgement in 

the above captioned letter.  The Company regrets that it failed to request this extension in a 

timely fashion; however, due to continued delays with the Town of Hamden’s scheduled 

construction, UI requests an extension to complete construction until July of 2019. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns in regard to this request at 

(203) 499-2586. Thank you for your consideration. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Amy Hicks 

Outreach Specialist 

The United Illuminating Company 

 

Projects – Outreach 
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